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Minnesota Street detour

Minnesota Street closed to 
through traffic and open to 
local businesses

4th Street detour
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Access to local businesses on Minnesota 
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Traffic flow through Minnesota Street 
construction project

Minnesota Street detour          
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Block
Anticipated Construction Activities

Notes
Sidewalk Road Watermain Storm Sewer Signals Removals Underground

Utilities

7th St to 6th St

6th St Intersection

6th St to 5th St

5th St Intersection

5th St to 4th St

4th St Intersection

4th St to Kellogg Blvd
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What’s Happening?

• Veit & Company, Inc. is currently working on n the removal of the existing concrete sidewalks on Minnesota Street between 4th Street and 5th Street.
• Veit & Company is also placing class 5 aggregate at the west side of Minnesota Street between Kellogg Blvd. and 4th Street in preparation for

concretesidewalks.
• Veit & Company excavated for watermain pipe bursting and slip lining of watermain at Minnesota Street between 4th Street and 6th Street.
• The watermain slip lining and pipe bursting was completed at Minnesota Street between 4th Street and 6th Street. Curb Masters poured concrete

driveways at Minnesota Street between Kellogg Blvd and 4th Street.
• St. Paul Lighting installed Concrete light bases at Minnesota Street between Kellogg Blvd and 4th Street for new street lights.
• Several private utilities companies performed work on the project relocating their utility to allow for future project upgrades. These relocations are

taking place at Minnesota Street between 4th Street and 5th Street. There are also relocations taking place at the 5th Street and 6th Street intersections.
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What’s to Expect

• Veit & Company, Inc. will continue storm sewer installation at Minnesota Street between 5th Street and 6th Street. Watermain work will also
• take place at the Minnesota and 6th Street intersection.
• Veit & Company will continue watermain installation at Minnesota Street and 6th Street intersection.
• Veit & Company will install tree trenches at Minnesota Street between Kellogg Blvd. and 4th Street.
• Veits street crew will start working on concrete removals at Minnesota Street between 4th and 6th Street.
• Veits street crew will start grading, shaping and placing class 5 aggregate at Minnesota Street between 4th Street and 6th Street.
• St. Paul lighting will continue working on completing their light pole base installations.
• Private utility work will continue on the project at Minnesota Street between 4th Street and 6th Street.
• Minnesota Street is closed to through traffic but will remain open to local business and parking ramps. Please see the updated detour plan for
changes in the coming week.

For questions or concerns related to the Minnesota Street project, please contact Terry Campbell with Stantec at 507-512-9890. Terry is the on-site 
construction representative and will be happy to assist you. 


